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Amendment to NRC License No. 37-154OO:Ol 

Dear SirMadam: 

We wish to make several changes in our license. First, we want to delete the following 
eight (8) individuals who are no longer members of our medical and physics staffs: 

Laurence Oliver, M.D. 
Joel Namm, M.D. 

Teresa Ecker, M.D. 
JoAnn Chalal, MD. 

Sangeeta Tyerech, M.D. 
Despina Terris, M.D. 

Lisa M. Sheppard, M.D. 
Quiet Ncube, M.S. 

Second, we want to delete categories 10 CFR 35.500 and Strontium 90 sealed sources. 
We never possessed any sealed sources listed in the former and discontinued 
intravascular brachytherapy more than three (3) years ago which used the latter sealed 
sources. 

Third, we want to add Diana C. Stripp, M.D. as an authorized user in 10 CFR 35.400. 
Two (2) items are attached to support this request: (1) a letter fiom Mr. William 
Davidson, Senior Medical Health Physicist at the University of Pennsylvania, citing Dr. 
Stripp as authorized user in 10 CFR 35.400, and (2) a copy of her ABR certificate. 

If you need additional information, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, n *m* President CEO 

/p/-? 1201 Langhorne-Newtown Rd. 

NMSSiRG691 MATERIALS-002 Langhorne, PA 19047 
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Pem UNIVERSITY Of PENNSYLVANIA 

Environmental Health & Radiation Safety 

April 27,2007 

Sean McNeely 
Medical Physicist 
c/o St. Mary Regional Cancer Center 
1201 Langhorne-Newtown Road 
Langhorne, PA 19047 

Dear Mr NlcNeeley, 

f write to confirm that Dr. Diana Stripp was approved by OUT Radiation Safety Committee 
as an Authorized User on the University of Pennsylvania’s NRC license #37-00118-07 
She was specifically authorized for radiation brachytherapy covered under 10 CFR 
35.400 This authorization was cufrent up to October 2005. 

Please contact me at 215-898-2133 if you have any questions 

n Sincerely, 

William Davidson 
Sr Medical Health Physicist 

McNeely 07-00566 WD-dp 

Suite 400 3160 Chestnut Street Philadelphia, PA 19104-6287 
Tel 215.898.4453 Fax 215.898 0140 http:llwww ehrs upenn edu 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

-J. 3?- iF* -~1  
There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number -7 . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (61 0) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


